NPMA/GSMC
Executive Board/Committee Chairs Meeting – July 12, 2007

Minutes
GSMC Executive Board and Committee Chairs met July 12th at Wackenhut.  The following members were present:  Bill Beedle, Debra Ferguson, David Mikeska, Melissa Coley, Lisa Copeland, Robin Bishop and Larry Osborne.
The following was discussed:

· Review of Committee Reports
· Membership – No heavy recruiting will be done this year.  Bill Beedle will make follow-up phone calls to persons whom he has been given their names.  We have one new member.  There are currently 60-62 members in the Great Smoky Mountain Chapter.
· Programs – The November meeting agenda has not been finalized, but we are still on schedule to meet with the NCMA.  The next meeting (July 19th) at CTF will not be advertised in the local paper.  Tracye Baber will send out an e-mail to chapter members.  Melissa Coley will get a disposable camera to take pictures of the event.
· Professional Development and Education –Melissa Coley said there was no training/certification classes planned for this year.  The committee plans to have something next year at the 2008 Regional in Gatlinburg, TN.
· Awards – Lisa Copeland reported that it would be beneficial to have something in the local paper about the awards that Marcia Whitson and Robin Bishop received from NPMA and GSMC.  She is working with Felicia Johnson, NPMA home office, for the appropriate write-up.
· Communications –No discussion.
· Finance –Robin Bishop and Bill Beedle signed the check to cover Barbara Jackson’s travel to the NES.  The amount was $1446.57.
· Nomination –The question was raised as to when to start working on next year’s nomination.  David Mikeska suggested that the slate should be presented at the October meeting.
· 2008 Regional Seminar –No discussion.
· Bylaws –No discussion.  
· David Mikeska brought in 3 boxes of CD’s to store the Chapter’s pictures.
The meeting adjourned at 11:52.
